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FUNDRAISING ROUNDUP Tri-County Humane Society hosted several notable fundraising events 

over the past few months, some of which were firsts for us!  

Thank you, RocketUp Tattoo and participants!

TCHS teamed up with RocketUp Tattoo in Sartell for our first Tats for Tails fundraiser Feb. 17-18.  

(The event was originally going to be one day, but the first day filled so quickly, the shop added a 

second day. That also filled up in just a few hours!)  Participants paid $50 for an animal-themed 

flash tattoo, and TCHS received a portion of the profits. Thanks to the shop and its artists (who 

donated tips), TCHS received $2,600!  

Fleet Farm for asking  

customers to “round up” to 

benefit TCHS. 

Virnig Manufacturing and 

its employees for doing a 

donation drive for us. 

Jules’ Bistro for creating a 

slice of Kindness Cake to 

support our shelter. (It had 

dog-safe ingredients so it 

could be shared with a pup!) 

The organizers of the Doxie 

Dash event for donating a 

portion of the inaugural 

event’s profits to us.  

McDowall Company for  

donating sheet metal for us 

to put a magnetic message 

board at our front desk. We 

also want to thank McDowall 

employees Pete Holmgren 

and Steve Rupar for cutting 

and installing the board. 

Scooter’s Coffee for 

donating a portion of a day’s 

profits from its St. Cloud and 

Sartell shops to us. 

Red Robin for a dining 

fundraising for TCHS. 

Mike and Mary Leyk for 

buying walkie-talkies for us. 

Metro Bus for choosing 

TCHS as the beneficiary of its 

“Casual Day for Charity.” 

Thrivent members who  

allocated their Choice Dollars 

to TCHS. 

PCI, Inc., for donating us a 

Kirby vacuum cleaner.  

Girl Scouts for donating us 

unsold cookies. 

Pet Supplies Plus for doing 
a canned cat food drive for 
us  – the business matched 
the can donations, too, for a 
total of 1,818 cans! 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 
first Pints for Pets brewery fundraiser on 
March 23 for the animals! We raised 
about $2,750 for our shelter, and we had 
a ton of fun. We especially want to thank 
our event sponsors Marco and Trobec's 
Bus Service, Inc., as well as the participat-
ing breweries: Back Shed Brewing; Bad 
Habit Brewing Company; Pantown Brew-
ing Company; and Beaver Island Brewing Company. We also want to thank 
Erbert & Gerbert's for giving us a great deal on the sandwiches we served! 
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What:  

Beeranthropy! 

When: 3-10 p.m., June 19, 2024. 

Where: Pantown Brewery Co., 

408 37th Ave. N, St. Cloud.  

Details: TCHS will receive  

25% of all sales (includes  

in-house pizza, snacks, crowlers, 

apparel/merch, and growler  

refills) and 100% of tips. Plus, 

dogs will be allowed on the patio! 


